
Dear Richard and Julie  
 
I am just writing to inform you as representatives of SWRA, that Caradon Gig Club's Three Rivers Race 
will be held on Saturday 2nd March 2019.  
 
We will, as in previous years, do a mail drop to all houses in the Waterside area 4-6 weeks prior to the 
event to ensure local residents are forewarned.  
 
We are expecting approx 800 rowers from all over Cornwall, Devon, Somerset, Dorset and possibly even 
London, to descend on Saltash for this event which is very popular in the gig racing calendar.   
 
I have already sent an email to Saltash Town Council and the Waterside Warden on 3rd October to 
inform them of the datem and Just Be and Ashtorre Rock have also been notified.  We will, in due course, 
notify the local police as well.  
 
We will be liaising with Bond Timber to see if they can supply some matting for the Green.  
 
Our Chair, Natasha Ingleby, is in the process of investigating the possibility of a temporary road 
closure/one way system for the day along Old Ferry Road.   
 
We will endeavour to run this event as smoothly as possible.  I hope that local residents will enjoy the 
spectacle of gigs racing on the Tamar and welcome our visitors to the Town. 
 
Thank you very much for your support.  If you have any queries regarding this event please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
 

 


